
 

 

 

 

TOPIC: Refer A Friend Recruitment Incentive Program                                               

 

SUBMITTED BY: David R. Canales, Associate Superintendent OF: Human Resources 

Department                                                                                                                 

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       
 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: February 21, 2024  

Recommendation: 

 
Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the following initiative to 
recruit applicants via the Refer a Friend Incentive Program. 
 

 

Rationale: 
 

To help recruit individuals in hard-to-fill positions 
 
 

Budgetary Information: 
 

 

 
 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
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